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Mr. Adam Homes

Manager- Marketing Department

Holy Cross Services Pvt. Ltd

Dear Mr. Homes,

I am writing you this letter on behalf of marketing department to express appreciation on your valuable contribution in the growth of Holy Cross Services Pvt. Ltd. With your intelligence and effective role; you have driven our Marketing Department to new heights and have set an example for other employees as well. Thank you so much for your efforts.

The day I joined this company as Senior Manager- Marketing Department, I was very new in this environment, but your kind and timely support and friendly behaviour helped me a ton to understand work flow. You have trained all our new employees with dedication. Today, our department has become number 1 within the organization and has achieved unbelievable targets with your endeavour.

Keep it up with your outstanding performance. I am wishing you all the best for future years in this organization.

Thanks & Regards,

Jhon Mark
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